
  
 
 
 
 

THE CONSTITUTION PARTY OF VIRGINIA DEFENDERS OF THE US CONSTITUTION AGAINST ALL ENEMIES BOTH 
DEMOCRATS AND REPUBLICANS 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        October 11th, 2020  
 
John B. Bloom, Chairman Constitution Party of Virginia, (CPV) CPofvirginia@gmail.com, (757)806-8694  
 
SUBJECT:   CONSTITUTION PARTY OF VIRGINIA  ANNOUNCES WRITE-IN CAMPAIGN FOR PRESIDENT AND VICE-
PRESIDENT 
 
The Constitution of the United States was Ratified by the States in 1787, without any Political Parties and with the 
belief that there would be more than two candidates for President and Vice-President, that is why the  Constitution 
addressed the possibility none of the candidates would receive 50% of the Electoral Vote.  In 1860 President Abraham 
Lincoln, a member of a new political party, the Republican Party that was formed in 1856, was NOT on the ballot in 10 
southern states with FIVE Candidates/Parties for President, was  elected with 40% of the popular vote but won the 
majority of Electoral votes, 180 Electoral votes out of 303 available Electoral votes.  COMPETITION elected Abraham 
Lincoln President.  There were no state laws to block candidates from the ballot in 1860 as there are NOW! 
 
Republicans and Democrats continue to promote a LIE, that voting for a Third Party is a “wasted” vote and those 
candidates would be “SPOILERS”.  If anyone heard or listened to the “Presidential Debate” between Joe Biden and 
Donald Trump, it was neither “Presidential” or a “Debate”, it was a “Non-Presidential Debacle”  between two 70 plus 
year old CHILDREN.  Being concerned about being “Spoilers” is paramount to be concerned about “SPOILING”, “SOUR 
MILK”.    The TRUTH is that the real wasted votes are those voting for Biden in deep RED States like UTAH, which 
Electoral votes will be either won by Donald Trump or a Third Party, and many MORMONS really do not want to vote 
for someone who has NO MORAL Values, Donald Trump, but would not vote for Joe Biden either.  Likewise voting for 
Donald Trump in BLUE, like VIRGINIA are the wasted votes, Virginia will either be won by Joe Biden or a Third Party 
candidate.  Ms. Tittle invites Mr. Biden to a REAL Debate on issues and the Constitution, and open to  a VIRTUAL 
Debate, will he take up that challenge? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Press Release is also sent to Pollster Quinton Kidd of Christopher Newport University to include Libertarian 
Nominee Jo Jorgensen for President who is on the Ballot and VIRGINIAN Sheila “SAMM” Tittle in his Polls for Virginia.  
Ms. Tittle is currently campaigning in New Mexico, the only state in which she achieved Ballot Access, via the 
Constitution Party of New Mexico.  Mr. Bloom will be campaigning across Virginia starting on October 28th, 2020 
through Election Day.  Mr. Bloom thanks all the editors across Virginia that published his Letters to the Editor, 
especially the most CONSERVATIVE Newspaper in the Nation, the Washington times, which published over 10 of his 
letters he submitted to them.  Mr. Bloom plans to visit as many media organizations as possible, who would be 
interested in speaking with him or Ms. Tittle and Mr. Sandidge.  He appeals to the media, to inform the public that 
there is another option. They can write in Ms. Tittle’s name for President.  Contact CPV Chairman John Bloom at 
CPofVirginia@gmail.com to schedule the interviews.  Not only will Ms. Tittle tell the TRUTH to anyone who will 
listen, but she could be elected by the House of Representatives, if she comes in THIRD, and no candidate receives the 
Majority, 270 of the Electoral votes.  She will  be a defender of the Press, the only candidate who will protect the 
Constitution of the United States against ALL Enemies both Republicans and Democrats.  She will protect the 1st 
Amendment which is under assault by Donald Trump and 2nd Amendment which is under assault by Democrats. 
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